
Lot 1
Transportation Improvements

About the Project
The Port of Hood River is planning to 
improve transportation at the Hood River 
Waterfront. We are designing a roundabout 
at the corner of Second St. and Riverside 
Dr. to help traffic move more smoothly for 
businesses, industry, recreation and river 
users, and other visitors. These changes will 
also make it easier to develop Lot 1, the last 
empty property in the area. This project will 
make the area safer for both business and 
recreation, improve traffic from I-84 to the 
waterfront, make it easier for people to get 
around, boost the economy, and support 
sustainable growth.

Why a Roundabout?
In early 2024, we looked at current traffic at 
the corner of Second St. and Riverside Dr. 
The study showed that a roundabout would 
help traffic move better and reduce delays 

during busy times. A roundabout will have 
several benefits, like improved safety, better 
traffic flow, and being able to handle a range 
of traffic, especially on weekends.
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Funding 
•	Funding sources include: 

Economic Development 
Administration grant funds

•	American Rescue Plan Act 
Economic Recovery funds

•	Immediate Opportunity 
Funds through the 
Oregon Department  
of Transportation

Project Components and Location

•	Design and 
construction of a 
roundabout

•	Redevelopment 
of waterfront 
commercial and 
industrial space

•	New transit facility 
to encourage 
multimodal access

•	 Improved 
stormwater 
collection system

TO LEARN MORE contact the Port of Hood River at 
(541) 386-1645 or email info@portofhoodriver.com

2024 2025 2026

Preliminary Design Phase Permitting 
and Bidding

Construction 
Begins

Schedule

Lot 1

Proposed
Roundabout

N 2nd St

Riverside Dr.

84 Riverside Dr

N
 2nd St

Anchor Way

Portway Ave

Columbia River

N
 8th St

Lot 1

N
 1st St

Hood River 
Waterfront Park

Pedestrian Trails Proposed Roundabout

DRAFT


